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What a term we have been having! We have our clubs in full swing and have taken part in more 

out of school sporting events. We have attended a panathlon and also attended the second round 

of the district cross country competitions. Next term is also set to be great with the continuation 

of our new club offer, a football tournament, interhouse competitions in lessons and much more. 

We have also invested in lots of new equipment for lunchtime provision so that the children are 

active and enjoying themselves. 

Clubs: 

This term was our first term at offering a wider range of activities for children to take part in after 

school. At the bargain price of £2 per club we hoped that it would be a real success. From boogie 

bounce, to kick boxing and from cooking to the incredibly popular rainbow-room-relax, we really 

do offer something for everyone.  The timetable for clubs is on the website if you want to take an-

other look. It is never too late to book on. 

 

 

 

 

Panathlon: 

 Some of our lucky children went along to the DeMontford School in Evesham to take part in an 

inclusive sports festival. They took park in a range of different activities which were accessible to 

all children and they really gave it their all. This was all about trying something new and stepping 

out of your comfort zone and our group did incredibly well. We look forward to this event every 

year and we look forward to going again next year. 



Sporting events 

Cross Country: 

We were lucky enough to have four children qualify for 

the second round of the district cross country competi-

tion and couldn't be more proud of what they achieved. 

They tried their hardest and that is all we ever want. We 

didn't make it through to the final but did incredibly well 

to get this far.  

Lunch times: 

We now offer ‘huff and puff’ which is where the children get to select from a wide range of 

different sporting equipment to play with at lunchtimes. The children sign this equipment out 

giving them ownership of taking care of it and this has been a HUGE success. We have mini 

scooters, giant jenga, giant connect 4, limbo, hula hoops, an unlimited supply of balls and much 

much more.  

Sporting superstars: 

Please do send your child in with and recent certificates they have from sporting achievements 

from this academic year. We love to celebrate them in our celebration assemblies to give them 

the recognition they deserve. 

Coming up: 

Over the next few months and moving into the summer we have LOTS happening in school. In 

March Year 5 & 6 are taking part in a football tournament at Bowbrook school. In the Summer 

term we will be having another ‘Thrills’ day, a professional BMX biker is coming in to WOW us, 

our annual Commonwealth Day with colour run and many more sporting events.  

Class fun: 

Year 3 have been having a great time in gymnastics exploring different 

ways of climbing and using their bodies . 


